
15 June 2023 
 

Item 26 

Car Share - Copeland Avenue, Erskineville 

2023/197272 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the allocation of parking on the northern side 
of Copeland Avenue, Erskineville between the points 15 metres and 19 metres (one car 
space) west of Burren Street as "No Parking Authorised Car Share Vehicles Excepted". 

Voting Members for this Item 

 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Transport for NSW   

NSW Police – Inner West PAC   

Representative for the Member for Newtown   

 

Advice 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation. 

Background 



The City is committed to providing dedicated parking for car sharing across the Local 
Government Area as part of a Council approved Car Share Policy. A submission has been 
received from Hertz 24/7 for a car share space in Copeland Avenue, Erskineville, west of 
Burren Street. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


